World Orchid Conference & Show, Perth 2023:

OWA remains committed and prepared to stage the next WOC.

Announcement from the 23 WOC Organising Team (Taiwan); 15" July 2020

“As you were well aware that, in light of the outbreak of COVID-19, the 23™ World Orchid
Conference, which was originally scheduled for March 9-12, 2020 in Taichung, Taiwan, has been
postponed. On behalf of the WOC Organizing Committee, we are glad to announce the
rescheduled dates!

The 23rd World Orchid Conference will now take place at the same venue, Fullon Hotel Lihpao
Land, Taichung, Taiwan on April 24-27, 2021. The Orchid Exhibition will be held from April 24 to
May 3, 2021. More details will be released later this year”.

Orchids Western Australia (OWA) along with the Western Australian Government remains fully
committed, prepared and ready to staging the 24™ WOC in Perth during September 2023.
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